
 

 

 

 
Our skating program continues this week, thanks to the generous sponsorship of Canadian Tire, St. 
Stephen and the JumpStart program.  Mr. Gregor  will be taking his class skating on Wed. from 12:15-
1:45.  Please ensure that you return the permission form if you haven’t already done so and let your 
child’s teacher know if he/she needs to borrow skates and a helmet. 
 
Wed. Oct. 24 at 10:45 AM is our regular monthly assembly, hosted by our student leadership team.  
We’ll be awarding October student of the month awards as well as our Leader of the Pack awards. 
 
MES is pleased to be taking part in a national anti-bullying program called WITS.  We’ll be having a kick 
off assembly on Friday Oct. 26 from 1-1:45 PM and all community members are welcome to join us.  
WITS has a lot of useful parent info to support your children – check out their website at 
www.witsprogram.ca 
 
You may have noticed in the Courier that the IODE is sponsoring a Penny Project.  In 2013, the penny will 
be officially retired so the IODE is gathering up all of Charlotte County’s pennies before April 2013 and 
will be giving the money to elementary schools’ nutrition programs.  Start saving your pennies! 
 
Halloween dinner  (chicken strips, French fries, carrot sticks, a cookie, dessert and milk) will be on Oct. 
29 and the cost is 5.50.  Please pre-order and pre-pay by Friday Oct. 26. 

 

http://www.witsprogram.ca/

